
 

P l anni ng  Depar tment  
 

211  Rock  Point  Dr.   
Durango,  CO 81301  

( 970 )382-6259  

August 10, 2017 
 
Via email at lucas.west@state.co.us 
 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety  
Mr. Lucas West 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO  80203 
 
Re: Mayday Idaho Mine Complex  
 
Dear Mr. West, 
 
The Board of County Commissioners of La Plata County submitted comments to the Colorado Division of 
Reclamation, Mining and Safety regarding the Mayday Idaho Mine Complex, Permit No. M-1981-185, 
112d-2 Amendment by letter on June 27, 2017.  The County received notice in a letter dated July 12, 
2017 that the letter was being considered as an objection to the permit amendment and the County 
would be treated as a party accordingly.  This letter is to notify you that the County would like to have 
their comments treated as general comments rather than an objection.  Please feel free to contact the 
County with any questions or for further clarification.  Thank you for your consideration of our 
comments. 
 

Sincerely,  

 
Brenna Kampf, Planner II  
La Plata County Planning Department 
 

Cc: George Robinson, Wildcat Mining Corporation (via e-mail) 
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